
 

Easter writing competition 
Dear Parents and carers, 

This year we are very excited to be running our Easter writing competition 

once again.  Last year so many children joined in and we made a book out of all 

the lovely stories.  We are really working to develop a love of writing here at 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School.  We promote writing for pleasure at school 

through the childrens free writing books in Years 1 and 2 and also by 

motivating the children to write during our English lessons by using books they 

enjoy and writing in response to different experiences, stories and poems. 

 

We would love it if the children also had a go at writing more at home so in 

order to encourage this we are running a competition which the children can 

complete during the Easter holidays. 

 

We would like the children to write an Easter themed story using the roll a 

story sheet.  The children throw the die and then find out what their story 

will be about. 

 

Remember stories can start with Once upon a time, One day, One dark night – 

or any other way you would like.  Where will the story take you?  Make sure 

your story has a beginning, middle and end – but remember anything can 

happen in stories! 

 

The children will need to bring this back to school during the first week back 

after the Easter holidays.  There will be certificates, a prize for each class 

and also an overall winner.  Please make sure you write your name and class on 

your entry. 
 

We hope you have a lovely Easter and happy writing! 
 

Mrs Tebbitt – Writing Lead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


